

On January 15, 2006, senior Canadian diplomat Glyn R. Berry was tragically killed in a terrorist attack in Afghanistan. At that time, he was Political Director for the Provincial Reconstruction Team in Kandahar. Mr. Berry was a principled humanitarian, passionately devoted to improving conditions for ordinary people in desperate circumstances. He graduated with a PhD (Political Science) from Dalhousie University in 1981. In his honour, Dalhousie, in partnership with Global Affairs Canada, created the Glyn R. Berry Memorial Scholarship for a PhD candidate who specializes in Canadian international policy, or international issues with particular interest to Canada.

Living with China in an Era of Great Power Rivalry: Canadian Options

TIME: 12PM - 1:30PM DATE: FEB. 8TH, 2019

Kenneth C. Rowe Management Building 6100 University Ave, Room1009

RSVP

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/glenn-berry-lecture-tickets-54861471137









Paul Evans is a Professor of Asian and trans-Pacific international relations in the School of Public Policy and Global Affairs at the University of British Columbia. A former head of the Asia Pacific Foundation of Canada, and director of several research institutes and international projects involving collaborations with partners in more than twenty countries, he has been active in connecting scholarship to policy problems since receiving his Ph.D. from Dalhousie in 1982.